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To: CPerrin@state.nm.us 

cc: Patricia_Hester@nm.blm.gov 

Subject: Work Plan for Wells 
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Dear Charlie, 

We had our wells checked out in the field by Phoenix Well Service and propose the 
following: 

Plug these wells-
30-043-07011 Ann 5 
30-043-60003 Ann 6 
30-043-20247 Darla 16 

Change the following wells to water wells by filing with BLM as 
part of the Water Flood Proposal currently in their hands: 

30-043-05040 Ann 3 
30-043-05035 Darla 2 
30-043-07017 Darla 7 
30-043-20678 Darla 1 

Our Erin wells and Jenny 1 well should be converted by filing with 
the BLM 
to water wells as follows: 

30-043-20868 Erin 3 
30-043-20869 Erin 4 
30-043-20861 Erin 1 
30-043-20894 Jenny 1 

We need your suggestion for a well about 200' west of the Ann 19. We have no record 
of it. Should it be plugged. Could it be the Ann 15? 

We will pleased to work with the OCD on the application for the water injection well 
expected late in 2002. 

We should file the water well conversions soon to the BLM. Would next week be OK? 

The time table for plugging will be by Dec. 14th 2001. I am proud to say, that is 2 
weeks faster than you suggested in your phone call prior to the hearing. 

Thanking you again for your help, 

John Coulthurst 

Coulthurst Management & Inv. Inc. 

jcoulthurst@w 

ebtv.net 

(John 

Coulthurst) 


